NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the City Council of the City of Earlham Iowa, will hold a public hearing regarding Ordinance No. 403, Amending the Code of Ordinances of The City of Earlham, Iowa, Chapter 92 Water Rates, by Amending 92.02 Rates for Service.

Said public hearing will take place on Monday, March 14, 2019, 7:00 p.m. at Earlham City Hall, 140 S. Chestnut Street, Earlham Iowa.   Comments for or against the proposed ordinance will be received at the public hearing

This Notice is published by order of the City Council. 






Mary Sue Hibbs, City Clerk
